
Kingsville Township Trustees Special Meeting 
February 1st, 2022 

 
 
 
 

On February 1st, 2022, Karl Brunell, vice-chairman, called to order a special 
meeting of the Kingsville Township Trustees at 9:00am at the Township Garage.  
In attendance were Trustee Jim Branch, Trustee Karl Brunell, and Road 
Superintendent, Chris Bradek. Trustee Mike Cliff was unable to attend due to his 
work commitment. 
 
The primary purpose of the meeting was to review quotes for a roadside mower. 
 
Mr. Bradek supplied a spreadsheet with 10 different options along with 
pamphlets and videos describing the equipment. After reviewing the materials 
and a lengthy discussion, Karl Brunell made a motion to approve the purchase of 
the 21’ MoTrim boom, flail mower with electric joystick controls for the price of 
$36,678.96. Jim Branch seconded; all yes. 
 
Karl Brunell made a motion to adjourn. Jim Branch seconded; all yes. Meeting 
adjourned. 
 
_________________________________ __________________________ 
Karl Brunell, Vice-Chairman   Jim Branch, Trustee 
 


